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Thank you Ken Helm. I support anything we can do to protect and save the dwindling 

numbers of wildlife in Oregon. Shame on us if we stand by and watch this continuing 

decline of the natural world. Many thanks to Oregon Wild and Ken Helm and all the 

other legislators for that help to push this bill through.  


